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SINO-TECH INTERNATIONAL HOLDINGS LIMITED 

泰豐國際集團有限公司* 
(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability) 

(Stock Code: 724) 
 
 

SUSPENSION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

At the request of Sino-Tech International Holdings Limited (the “Company”), trading in the 

shares (stock code: 724) and warrants (warrant code: 537) of the Company will be suspended 

with effect from 9:30 a.m. on Monday, 14 September 2009 pending the release of an 

announcement relating to a very substantial acquisition of the Company which is price 

sensitive in nature. 

 
 
 

 
By Order of the Board 

Sino-Tech International Holdings Limited 
Lam Yat Keung 

President 
 
 

Hong Kong, 14 September 2009 
 
As the date of this announcement, the executive Directors are Mr. Lam Yat Keung, Ms. Lam 
Pik Wah and Mr. Lam Hung Kit and the independent non-executive Directors are Mr. Lo Wah 
Wai, Mr. Ho Chi Fai and Mr. Pai Te Tsun. 
 
 
* For identification purpose only 
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